
Sayyid Al-Hakeem calls to improve state institutes and buildings to
accommodate short stature people

At an Iftar table in honor of the people of short stature in Iraq, Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head

of Al-Hikma National Movement, met their delegation and reiterated condolences over the death

of Imam Ali "PBUH" on 12/4/2023, and affirmed that short stature is not an obstacle to one's

ability to express ideas and talents.

His Eminence indicated that this segment has always featured energies, talents, and poets and

affirmed that Iraq needs all of its sons, and we called upon everyone to contribute to building

and  developing  it  urging  them  to  work  on  presenting  their  segment  with  creativity  and

confidence.

H.E. also affirmed the importance of providing institutions and infrastructures with tools to

facilitate people with short-statured movement and increase their integration into society.


